
TORON TO MULTICULTURAL RADIO 

November 15, 1990 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
WALNUT PORl' PA 
18088 U.S.A. 

Dear Sir, 

I am replying to your letter 
received your letter of October 
November 5. 

of November 6 last. We also have 
22 to which we have replied on 

It is a matter of fact that tha 
have discovered a problem with 
There is no doubt that on both 
our radio station. As you k 

frequency. Our antennae farm c 

located in "Halton Hills". Our 
several American and Canadian r - 

channels or adjacent channels. 
found a malfunction in our switch 
signal to go further southeast th 

nks to your letter of October we 
our day/night time patterns. 
occasions you were listening to 

now, we broadcast on 790 Khz 
onsists of 11, 300 foot towers 

array is necessary to protect 
dio stations broadcasting on co - 

As I have mentioned we have 
ing system that was allowing our 
n allowed. 

We are now in the process to cor 
would be kind enough to give u 
code 416 453-7111 we would be glad 

Yours truly, 
CIAO RADIO 790 

lejk 

Rick Sargent 
Operations Manager 

ect this malfunction. If you 
a phone call (collect) at area 
to talk to you. 
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